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Dear Family, 
 
Over the next three days our American Unification Family will celebrate some of the most important 
dates in the history of True Parents’ work in the United States. Tomorrow, we mark the 39th Anniversary 
of the Washington Monument Rally. Over 300,000 people gathered in our nation’s capital that evening in 
1976 to hear True Father speak on God’s providence in his message, America and God’s Will— 
 

“Today, America and Christianity together must take up the sacred task of world restoration. 
America must unite the cultures of the West and the East, as well as the Middle East, and create 
one great unified culture, ultimately fulfilling the mission of establishing the Kingdom of God on 
Earth. Judaism was God's first central religion, and Christianity was the second. The Unification 
Church is the third, coming with the new revelation that will fulfill the final chapter of God's 
Providence. These central religions must unite in America and reach out to unite religions of the 
world.” 

 
As we remember these stirring words of guidance, we also celebrate the 41st Anniversary of the Madison 
Square Garden rally, where Father boldly declared the mission of the Messiah in this present age. 
 
This Sunday, September 20th we will commemorate the 40th Anniversary of the Founding of UTS with a 
special service in the newly renovated chapel in Barrytown, NY. Looking forward, on October 3rd we 
will host our second series of National Blessing Events in Las Vegas and a dozen other cities around the 
nation. Excitement and enthusiasm is building. Just two days ago at our monthly leaders’ meeting in New 
York, our Blessed Family Director Crescentia DeGoede gave us a stirring reminder of the great 
importance and significance of True Parents’ blessing. (watch it now on our Family Federation website.) 
 
As we move on from the historic third anniversary commemoration of True Father’s Seonghwa, the 
conclusion of the Top Gun workshop and the launch of the SunHak Peace Prize, Dr. Kim and I would like 
to invite you and your family to join us in making a national prayer condition for (1) the success of all 
these events and our overall mission to inherit True Parents’ historic victory in America; (2) the health 
and wellbeing of True Parents and True Family; (3) unity of purpose and vision among all our leaders and 
members in fulfilling America’s role as the elder son nation; (4) that a new generation of young leaders to 
hear the call of God for this age and (5) that all of us can bring success in our Tribal Messiahship 
responsibilities. 
 
Let’s start tomorrow, September 18th for 21 days through Thursday October 8th. In addition to prayer, 
let’s also commit ourselves to regular study of the Word; if we study just six pages a day, even a big book 
like the Chambumogyeong can be finished in just over six months. 
 
With all blessings and love, 
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